
 News from 

St Philip’s 

Star of the Week 

The following children have been awarded 

Star of the Week for being Reliable & Trust-

worthy: 

Esmae, Isla, Kyle, Faith, Lilly, Alex, Erin, Eliza-Star,  

Erin,  Alina, Krishna , Florence, Nikki, Grace, Sarah, 

Dylan & Ava. 

                                      Well Done! 

   

16 September 2016 

Community Meetings 

An opportunity to have your say in the local 

community. 

Chapelford & Old Hall: Tues 27 Sep 7.00-

8.00pm at Chapelford Primary School. 

Whittle Hall: Mon 19 Sep 7.00-8.00pm at 

Whittle hall Community Centre. 

Reception 

Reception children have enjoyed 

their first two weeks in school 

and we are looking forward to 

them starting full time on  

Monday.  

All children in Year 5  enjoyed a Science work-

shop on Thursday in addition to their normal 

lessons.  

Grace said it was “epic”. 

Esme said it was “amazing”. 

Henry said it was “scientific fun”. 

Jessica said it was “unforgettable”. 

Noah said it was “interesting”. 

Billy said it was “mind-blowing”. 

Jack said it was “fascinating”. 

Events this half-term 

Year 2 trip to Tesco: Miss Ramsey’s class on 3 Oct, Mrs Kirk’s class on 4 Oct & 

Miss Tomlinson’s class on 5 Oct. 

Harvest assemblies at 9.00am : KS1 on Thur 13 Oct & KS2 on Fri 14 Oct 

Individual & Family school photos taken on Friday 14 October 

E-Safety 

A really useful website for  

information for parents to keep  

children safe online is: 

www.parentinfo.org   

Coming Soon - Holiday Club will be 

running from 24 October to 28 Octo-

ber if there is enough demand. More 

details to follow. 


